
                                      2018 Supreme Convention Baltimore Maryland 
 
There will be a meeting to plan and discuss the Rhode Island Council’s 
participation at the 136th Supreme Convention in Baltimore, MD August 
7-9, 2018. 
The meeting will be held on Thursday May 24, 2018 at East Providence 
Council # 1528 - 3200 Pawtucket Ave., East Providence at 7:00PM. 
The following websites have information regarding this event: 
           www.kofcbaltimore2018.org  
           www.kofc.org/en/conv/2018/faq.html  
Since the convention will be held at a relatively close site this year, this 
is a great opportunity for those who have never attended a Supreme 
Convention. 
If you have any questions, contact Mike or Vicky Dziok at 401-333-6422 
or e-mail mdziok1067@aol.com  
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